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Looking Before You Leap
Carl Merino co-authored an article, "Looking Before You Leap," for Private Wealth Magazine.  The article discusses why 
wealthy foreign nationals looking to relocate to the U.S. need to carefully plan their moves with the help of advisors to avoid 
potential tax missteps and take advantage of planning opportunities.
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